
I am writing to urge my legislature to pass House Bill 2510. I have worked as a high school teacher
my entire life. One thing that I can assure you is that a worry of today’s school children is school
shootings. In their minds, it’s just a matter of time. Our state needs sensible gun regulation. What
could be more sensible than locking up one’s guns? Who could be against safety? This in no way
limits anyone’s rights; it simply requires people to be responsible with those rights. The vast majority
of accidental gun deaths happen in the home (77%). 92 children were killed in 2020 by unsafe guns
in the home. Passing this bill is worth saving even one child’s life. Those 92 children deserved to be
protected, and we failed them.

Please send a message that gun safety is important by passing HB 2510.


